
    
  
 

 
  

 
       

      
  

        
  

     
  

     
 

Notification of Institutions Not In Compliance with Accreditation Timelines 
October 2019 

Overview 
This regular report provides information to the COA regarding institutions that have not 
complied with the timelines of the accreditation cycle.  Specifically, this item covers Common 
Standards, Preconditions, Program Review, Accreditation Fees, and ADS submissions. 

At this time, there are no items to report late to the COA. Program Review documentation was 
due to the Commission for the Red Cohort on October 15, 2019.  Staff has not yet had enough 
time to determine what documents from which institutions have been submitted. It is 
anticipated that any late program review submissions and accreditation fees will be reported at 
the next COA meeting in January 2020. 
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